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Circular 0151    

 

           22 July 2021 
 

 
Dear Residents, 
 
With the majority of the Village having had their second vaccination this week, we are going to slowly 
start opening the Village up from next week onwards. 
 
We will start on Monday 26 July 2021 by allowing the return of domestic workers and gardeners. 
 
Visitors from outside can start visiting again from the 2nd of August 2021 which would have given 
everybody the required two weeks after the second vaccine to get to maximum protection.  Access to 
contractors can also commence from the 2nd of August 2021. 
 
We will wait to hear what regulations are announced by President Ramaphosa before we will open the 
Life Style Centre again.  For now, the Bistro will continue with take away meals only.   
 
Please allow the Clinic staff to provide you with in-home care, by appointment. No visits to the clinic. 
 
Please remember that social distancing by 2 meters and the wearing of face-masks remain compulsory, 
it is absolutely essential that your face-mask covers your mouth and your nose. 
 
Residents should maintain their own records of who they meet outside the village for purposes of contact 
tracing in the evident of contracting this virus.  
 
Management will keep assisting with online food ordering and deliveries to units. 
 
Please remember that you can still get infected and can still infect others even though you have had both 
your vaccines.  Should you have any concerns or suspect any symptoms – please contact your 
Evergreen Village Management telephonically immediately who will direct you on the necessary action to 
be taken. 
 
Regards 
 

 
 

Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 


